May 25, 2010
Dear New Brunswick Public School Colleagues:

For a little more than three decades, I have been an educator in the New Brunswick Public School District. We may have crossed paths or we collaborated to provide more than the basic diet for our students along my journey.  As of July1, 2010, I will retire and journey a new road.  Undoubtedly, I want to continue to encourage teachers and students to pursue excellence in all endeavors.  To that end, I would like for you to contribute to the New Brunswick Education Foundation in lieu of a retirement celebration. 
The New Brunswick Education Foundation celebrates the efforts of students and teachers.  On Thursday, June 10th, 2010, the NBEF will host its Fourth Annual Awards Gala. Over $20,000.00 will be awarded in college scholarships to graduating high school seniors from the New Brunswick Public School District. For the last three years, the NBEF has awarded mini-grants to New Brunswick Public School teachers.  This year, the NBEF awarded mini-grants totaling $4,719.68 to New Brunswick Public School teachers so that they can implement innovative projects and activities that align with the curriculum.  Redshaw School has received a NBEF award for two consecutive years.  The total amount awarded has been $2,500.00. 
Hence, community support of our endeavors to address the needs of students and affirm excellence is vital.  Your contribution to the NBEF will continue to promote a legacy of excellence in the New Brunswick School Community.

The following quote sums up the thoughts that would best express my enduring philosophy.
                                          Behind every success is ambition…

                                          Behind every ambition is effort…

                                          Behind every effort is someone who is willing to try.

Thank you for a wonderful journey. Clearly, I was afforded many opportunities to make a discernible difference in the lives of children. Best wishes and continue to exercise persistence in promoting success

Sincerely,
Diane E. Neal 
Redshaw School
